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Vanguard 2. ASCENSUS.

Action required on your Vanguard 403(b) Services account

Action needed following migration to continue auto
rebalance service.

You’re receiving this notification because our records indicate that you are currently
enrolled in the automatic rebalance service for your Vanguard 403(b) Services
account. As you may be aware, your account will automatically migrate to the
Ascensus recordkeeping platform over the weekend of November 10.

While much of your experience will be familiar, you will need to re-enroll in the
automatic rebalance service once your account has moved. To do so, after
logging in, select Shortcuts, then click Schedule an Automatic Rebalance.

Please note: Monthly rebalancing will no longer be available, so you may also need
to select a new rebalancing frequency. If you choose not to re-enroll, your
investment elections will remain in place, and you will be responsible for managing
your investments moving forward.

To learn more about Ascensus and the upcoming move, check out your participant
migration website. We look forward to welcoming you to the Ascensus
recordkeeping platform and helping you continue saving for a better future.
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Retirement plan recordkeeping and administrative services are provided by The Vanguard Group, Inc. (VGI).
VGI has entered into an agreement with Newport Group, Inc. to provide certain plan recordkeeping and
administrative services on its behalf, some or all of which may be provided by Ascensus, LLC, an affiliate of
Newport Group, Inc. Neither Newport Group, Inc. nor Ascensus are affiliated with Vanguard Marketing
Corporation, The Vanguard Group, Inc., or any of its affiliates. Ascensus is a registered trademark of
Ascensus, LLC. Copyright ©2023 Ascensus, LLC. All Rights Reserved.
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